
 
 

MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of March 25th, 2022 
 
 

 The education wing on the third floor and basement have all been covered up by ram board where the new 

carpet has been installed. 

 ADK has promised to get the high ceiling inspection done this coming Tuesday so we can start rocking the ceiling 

as soon as it’s passed 

 Narthex Ceiling has been reconfigured 

 Eudora lane snow melt is near complete (last install before concrete pour) 

 Dahlia has been graded and metal paneling is being installed 

 Lights are being installed at Westminster Commons 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


